
Subject: Re: Oops!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 02 Apr 2004 20:33:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

  Oh man, those are some good ones!  This link needs to be tied to the "Audiophile Darwin
Awards" thread in the Dungeon.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from AudioRoundTable.com

https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=5
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=64&goto=366#msg_366
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=366
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php

